Additional

Information

Application withdrawn by
applicant 10/28/21



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Marshall Tippen <mtippen@anthemwslic.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 9:44 AM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Earl E. DeBrine; Clark, Sara; fredverner@chevron.com; AshleyBaade@chevron.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Anthem Water Solutions,

LLC_Sparrow 222233 Federal SWD No.1_Chevron USA

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Baylen,
Anthem Water Solutions has agreed to drop the Sparrow 222233 Federal SWD #1 application (Appl. No pBL2121756625)
after discussions with Chevron.

Sincerely,

Marshall Tippen

Anthem Water Solutions, LL.C
3300 North A Street

Building 2, Suite 222,

Midland TX, 79705

(972) 795-4201 (cell)

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 3:54 PM

To: Marshall Tippen <mtippen@anthemwsllic.com>

Cc: Earl E. DeBrine <edebrine@modrall.com>

Subject: RE: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Sparrow 222233 Federal SWD
No.1_Chevron USA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

RE: Sparrow 222233 Federal SWD No.1 (APl 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2121756625) Unit | S22 T22S R33E,
NMPM, Lea County

Mr. Tippen,

The OCD was notified by Chevron USA that they are protesting this application. Because of the protest, the application
can no longer be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Anthem
Water Solutions, LLC, currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with
the protesting party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the
meantime, the application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with
information regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Chevron USA:



Earl E. DeBrine, Jr.

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1810 | O: 505.848.1800 | C: 505.264.8409

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401






